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The proposed 'temporary' traffic planning for the 5 years of development is | believe to send traffic down the A31 to
Junction 11 while the works are ongoing. Healthshare Clinic Winchester are a new hospital located directly off the A31 and
we believe that mitigations are necessary.

With increased levels of traffic coming down the A31 we believe it will be necessary to have turning / lights at Chilcomb
Lane - as there will be lots of new traffic/ big and small coming in/out. At busy periods it is difficult for patients to enter and
exit out of Chilcomb Lane safely now, and this diversion of traffic will make the road exceptionally busy and dangerous for
patients, staff and consultants. A path that links the new winnall junction to us would also be v desirable and should be
considered (or poss to morestead road as an alternative).



